
1. When will classes resume, and is the school year going to be extended?
Following guidelines set by New Jersey Governor Phil Murphy, due to the COVID-19 pandemic, all Delbarton 
classes and activities are canceled through the remainder of the 2019-20 school year.  For students in grades 7-11, 
the school year will end as scheduled on June 3.

2. Will there be a spring sports season?
The NJSIAA has advised against the resumption of spring sports for the 2020 season.
Click here for the most recent NJSIAA COVID-19 updates which states,

3. Is there going to be a Delbarton Prom?
Yes, there will be a Delbarton prom for seniors only. Visit the Class of 2020 tab for information on graduation and 
prom.

4. What about final exams and AP exams?
Because school is closed for the rest of the school year, final examinations for all courses are cancelled.  If students 
in AP courses choose not to take the AP exam for that course, they will not have to take a final exam instead.  Click 
here for more updates on the Advanced Placement Program.

5. Is the 2020 DelEX externship program for the Class of 2021 still on?

Given the current environment of uncertainty and mobility restrictions, we are unable to host in-person externships this June. 
So, another classic Succisa Virescit moment to strategize and pivot. Behold: DelEX 2020 is going virtual!  Click here for more 
info on DelEx 2020.

Stay tuned for updates as we continue to respond to frequently-asked questions.

TOP 10 QUESTIONS

6. Will there be a formal Graduation ceremony this year?
Delbarton Commencement will not take place as scheduled on Sunday, May 31.  However, we will have graduation this year either
on the weekend of June 25-28 or July 30-August 1. For more information, visit the Class of 2020 tab on our Virtual Delbarton page.

7. Do freshmen still need to produce a Freshman Project?
Members of the Class of 2024 are no longer a required to submit a Freshman Project. We intend to feature the work of students who
produced exceptional independent projects. Contact Mr. Kovachik at MKovachik@delbarton.org if you are interested in sharing
your work with the Delbarton community.

8. Will there be a Blood Drive this year?
We have cancelled the 2020 Delbarton Blood Drive, unfortunately interrupting our 37-year tradition. However, the first ever Virtual
Delbarton Blood Drive was a big success, including an in-person blood drive at the Hanover Marriott on May 5.   Thank you to  all
those who donated.

9. Are Delbarton Summer Sports and Academic Programs still taking place?
Yes, as of now, Delbarton Summer Sports Camps will take place from June 24 to July 31. Delbarton's Summer Programs have gone
Virtual this year!  Visit delbartonsummer.com for course offerings and registration, now open.
Please check here for COVID-19 summer updates.

10. Must I wear khakis and a collared shirt for a Zoom call with my class?
Um, no.  We encourage you to dress comfortably, pick a quiet spot in your home, and do not miss this unique opportunity to
express your personal style -- from the neck up!
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